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Identifying Plants: Greenhouses 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

         In Farmers we have been growing lots of different 
plants          as part of our Identifying Plants unit in sci-
ence. We have          been growing sunflowers and coleus in 
mini greenhouses          in the classroom. The sunflowers have 
grown rapidly           over the last 2 weeks, and today 
they needed to be re-          potted outside.  

         The children prepared the pots with compost before 
mov         ing their plants across into new pots. We then wa-
tered them and made sure that they were positioned in the sunlight to make sure they continue growing. They 
then took the opportunity to water the potatoes, carrots and individual sunflowers that we have planted out-
side.  

Watch this space for an update on the coleus and the cress and French beans that are still growing inside.  


